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SIP	Board	Mee,ng	Notes	
17	August	21	

South	Island	Planta,on	

Meeting was called to order at 11:15 am. Discussed the applicants that submitted applications in January 
2021. Also discussed Robbie Buice’s desire to serve on the ARB Board. A formal application was never 
submitted so it was determined that we will not consider his application until the end of the year.   
  
The ARB Members voted John Bonneville as first choice and Larry Thomas as the second choice. Toni 
will call John Bonneville and if he is no longer interested, then a call to Larry Thomas will be made.  
  
Also discussed was the height of houses. It is currently stated in the Guidelines that an exception can be 
granted if the house is lower than the curb. We will discuss this on a case by case basis and make that 
determination based on the plans submitted.   
  
Lot 76 is still waiting on house colors to formally approve those plans. Teddy will get those to us right 
away. 
  
Meeting was adjourned at 11:29 am. 


